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Dear Colleagues,
As Editor-in-Chief of Children, I am pleased to announce the winner of 
the Children Travel Award for 2016:
The Travel Award was granted to Dr. Kezhen Huang, post-
doctoral researcher at the University of Connecticut Health Center, 
USA. Dr. Huang’s research involves exploring the regulation of the 
toll-like receptor 4 (TLR4) signaling in the intestine by bacterial 
products, offering potential therapeutic pathways to mitigate the risk 
of necrotizing enterocolitis in neonates. 
The award consists of 800 Swiss Francs to attend the upcoming 
Pediatric Academic Societies Meeting 2016.
Please join me in congratulating Kezhen on her excellent contribution 
and notable accomplishment. 

Sari Acra, Editor-in-Chief, Children 

Children (ISSN 2227-9067) is an international open access journal of pediatrics 
published quarterly online by MDPI. 

Please find more information on Children here: www.mdpi.com/journal/children

The competition for 2017 Children Travel Award will be opened in early Septem-
ber. Please check www.mdpi.com/journal/children for more information closer 
to this date.
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